
Summit Dental 
1805 West Dickerson, Building #2, Suite #2, Bozeman, MT 
Phone: (406) 404-1186 
 
Written Financial Policy 
Thank you for choosing Summit Dental. Our primary mission is to deliver the best and most 
comprehensive dental care available. An important part of the mission is making the cost of optimal 
care as easy and manageable for our patients as possible by offering several payment options.  

Payment Options: 

You can choose from: 

 - Cash, Check, Visa, Mastercard, Discover Card, or American Express 

We offer a 5% courtesy accounting adjustment to patients who pay for their treatment with 
cash or check prior to completion of care. This discount does not apply to already reduced 
services or insurance co-pays. 

- In-house payment plans available by placing a credit card on file and filling out a credit 
card authorization form. 

- CareCredit payment plans from CareCredit 

Please note: 

Summit Dental requires payment at the time of service.  If the there is a dental laboratory cost 
associated with the procedure, a payment equal to 50% of the total procedure cost must be paid 
prior to any lab work being completed.  

We accept payment in thirds unless other arrangements are made prior to treatment. For plans 
requiring multiple appointments, alternative payment arrangements may be provided.  

For patients with dental insurance we are happy to work with your carrier to maximize your benefit 
and directly bill them for reimbursement for your treatment.*  However, Summit Dental will only 
submit primary insurance claims, secondary claims are the responsibility of the patient. 

Summit Dental charges $30 for returned checks. 

Should your account be referred to a third party collection agency, you agree to pay all collection 
fees, attorney fees, and court costs. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. We are here to help you get the dentistry 
you want or need.     

            
Patient, Parent or Guardian Signature    Date 

            
Patient Name (Please Print) 

 
*However, if we do not receive payment from your insurance carrier within 120 days, you will be responsible for payment 
of your treatment fees and collection of your benefits directly from your insurance carrier. 


